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Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in 

developing and advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including 
moral and ethical reasoning, moral development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of 
the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; 
but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep our supporters abreast of what is occurring at 
the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
 

 

 
Dr. Stoll was invited to speak at the Lewiston City Library. The Lewiston City Library is 

collaborating with Lewis Clark Center for Arts and History this spring on a 
Smithsonian Traveling Exhibition entitled Hometown Teams. The Center for Arts 
and History received the grant and will be installing the main exhibits to be 
debuted to the public on Saturday, April 19, 2014.  The library is concentrating on 
Women’s athletics during the six weeks that the exhibit will be here in Lewiston, 
they requested Dr. Stoll speak on ethics as it pertains to sports, especially women’s 
sports.   

 
Dr. Stoll completed a review and assessment for a grant in sport, women, and 

participation through the Research of Social Sciences and Humanities Research 
council of Canada.  The Social Sciences and Humanities Research Council of 
Canada (SSHRC) is the federal research funding agency that promotes and 
supports postsecondary-based research and training in the humanities and social 
sciences. By focusing on developing Talent, generating Insights and forging 
Connections across campuses and communities, SSHRC strategically supports 
world-leading initiatives that reflect a commitment to ensuring a better future for 
Canada and the world.  Created by an act of Canada’s Parliament in 1977, SSHRC 
reports to Parliament through the Minister of Industry. 

 
Brad Dieter and Mike Vaccaro recorded seven more videos for project Evolv3Sixty. 

During the year of 2014 they are working in collaboration with 3Sixty Athletics to 
help people through the process of “evolution”. They will be positing daily videos 
with small bits of information to improve all areas of your life: training, nutrition, 
stress management, mobility, and relationships. The videos can be found at the 
following link: http://www.evolutionary-health.com/project-evolve-3sixty.html  

 
There is a Graduate Assistantship open for the academic year 2014-2015 at the  

University of Nevada, Las Vegas. The position is a mix of programming and 
marketing design. Please contact Starr Wharton at Starr.Wharton@unlv.edu for 
more details.  
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